
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 16th  September 2022 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

  

Worship this week has focussed on the late Queen 

Elizabeth II. We have explored her life of service, the 

funeral process and also the Queen’s role within the 

Commonwealth. Children have recorded their 

reflections and thoughts. The book of condolence 

will remain open throughout next week giving you 

chance to write your own message to the Royal 

Family.  

A reminder school will be closed on Monday 19th 

September to observe the Queen’s funeral. 

Children should return to school for 8.45am on Tuesday 20th September.  

Here is the prayer we have shared this week:- 

 

Gracious God, we give thanks for the life of your servant  

Queen Elizabeth, for her faith and her dedication to duty.  

Bless our nation as we mourn her death and may her  

example continue to inspire us; through Jesus Christ our Lord.  

Amen  

 

Come and join the PTFA  

We have a very proactive PTFA who are keen to raise 

money to purchase resources and experiences which 

benefit all our children, in addition to supporting the 

charitable fundraising we do as a school. We would 

love you to be part of the PTFA.  The Annual General 

Meeting will take place in school on Monday 26th 

September at 6.30pm in the school hall. Everyone is invited! Please come along and join the 

PTFA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Walking bus 

The whole school are  invited to join the ‘walking bus’ each 

Wednesday morning from Coppull Police Station. The walking bus 

will leave at 8.30 prompt each Wednesday morning.  

 

Macmillan Coffee morning  

Please come along and support the Macmillan coffee morning on 

Friday 30th September at 10.30am in the school hall.  

Any cake donations would be very 

much appreciated. Please look out for 

the letter coming home with the reply 

slip to indicate how many family and 

friends will be attending. Payment of 

£2.50 will be collected on the door. This 

will include a drink and piece of cake.   

 

Open Afternoon  

Please let families and friends know about our ‘Open Afternoon’ taking place on Thursday 

29th September 2022 at 2pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

Schools’ admissions  

If your child is in year 6 remember to apply online for your secondary school place at 

www.Lancashire.gov.uk/schools by 31st October 2022.  Primary school admissions are also 

open until 15th January 2023. 

 

Parent Information booklet and Data Collection forms  

Please complete and return the data collection forms providing at least two emergency 

contacts. Please complete and return the Parent Information booklet so that school is clear 

on permission regarding what can be shared on public websites such as the school website 

and face-book. Please return both forms ASAP. 

Thank you for your continued support, this information is important in ensuring school is 

compliant in safeguarding your child. 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary 

  

Events 

Monday 26th September   PTFA AGM 6.30pm in the school hall- all welcome  

Thursday 29th September  Open Afternoon 

Friday 30th September  Macmillan Coffee morning at 10.30am 

Thursday 6th October  Harvest Festival  

Monday 10th October  ‘Hello Yellow’ Young Minds Mental Health Day  

Thursday 13th October  Parents’ meetings  

Thursday 20th October  Mid-term Eucharist service in church 

Friday 21st October  School closes for half term holiday.  

Monday 31st October  School opens for Autumn term 2 

 

 

 

 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools%20by%2031st%20October%202022

